
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Safe Transport Victoria  

PO Box 2392, Melbourne Victoria 3001   T 1800 638 802 

E waterways@safetransport.vic.gov.au 

safetransport.vic.gov.au 
 

 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 089 of 2024 

EAST BASS STRAIT – GIPPSLAND LAKES – MOUNT BARKLY  

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that NTM 067(T) is referred and cancelled 
The Mount Barkly light is now operational  
 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 

AUS 357, AU5LEN01  

Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
Further Notice: 
A further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KATE MAHERAS 
Director Safety Strategy & Insights 
29/2/2024 
 


